From:

To: East Anglia One; East Anglia Two
Subject: Deadline 4 Submission by SPR
Date: 12 January 2021 15:14:58

PINS Ref: EAIN-EN010077 and EA2-EN010078
My Ref No: 20023133 and 20023080

Dear Mr Rynd Smith and the Examining Authority Team,

I am writing to express my deep concern that the cumulative impact of the 8 foreseeable projects are being
totally ignored by SPR. It is imperative that the Examining Authority rigorously assess not just the cumulative
impact of additional substations, but the fragile landfall site and the 60 metre wide cable corridor. This will
cause unacceptable harm to the environment and local rural communities.

BEIS is moving towards greater coordination so the Examining Authority would be neglecting their duties not
to fully consider all projects in the pipeline.

You the Examining Authority must be seen to ask, to demand even, Scottish Power Renewables to undertake a
FULL CUMULATIVE IMPACT ASSESSMENT OF ALL KNOWN PROJECTS and thoroughly examine the
sub station site in unspoilt farmland, the fragile landfall site and the potential 8 CABLE TRENCHES to be dug
and re-dug for years and years.

We are fully aware that all the primary stakeholders in this examination including The Rt Hon Dr Therese
Coffey, East Suffolk Council,Suffolk County Council,, Aldeburgh Town Council, Natural England, Love
Minsmere, SASES, SOS, and SEAS and SurferagainstSizewellC believe that the effects of these dreadful

projects and associated impacts should be fully considered within this examination.

This truly dreadful threat lies heavily on all of us and together with Covid 19 is almost too much to bear. We
cannot think of our precious part of rural Suffolk being allowed to be so seriously damaged.

You must uphold your pledge to take ALL ADDITIONAL PROJECTS INTO ACCOUNT. SPR must be
challenged.

Kind regards

Sarah Courage
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